
   
 
    

 

November 9 ,2020 

 

To: Design Review Board Members and Planning Department Staff, 

 

Re: Request for Design Review Approval for design changes to a previously DRB Approved Synagogue located at 14 

Farrey Lane, Miami Beach FL, 33139. Previously approved DRB Number: DRB 18-0346 

 

Dear Board Members and Planning Staff,  

 

Let this letter serve as the letter of intent in support of the owner’s request for Design Review Board (DRB) 

approval of design changes to the 3 story and roof deck Synagogue, located at the above mentioned address.  

We are NOT seeking any new waivers or variances for this project, we are merely seeking design changes, 

pertaining to materiality and aesthetics. All waivers and Variances used in this design have been previously approved as 

DRB 18-0346. 

I ask for your support and your vote in favor of the design so that we may proceed with the project . We ask that 

the Board approve our application as submitted. Should you have any questions regarding the application, please do not 

hesitate to contact our offices at the number listed below. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ralph Choeff 

Principal, Choeff Levy Fischman  
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